
From: Soura, Christian
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/31/2013 11:02:42 AM
Subject: Offshore Energy

                When you get a chance, do you mind forwarding me the backgrounder/etc. on last year’s event w/Sen. 
Graham et al. on offshore energy production?  I told the guy in NC that I’d get it to him.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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